
Good	afternoon	SJS	Community,	
	
One	week	of	summer	camps	down	and	we	have	entered	week	two.		There	
were	lots	of	smiles	last	week	and	an	awesome	drama	performance.		Thank	
you	to	our	teachers	who	run	these	amazing	programs.	
	
I	am	excited	to	announce	that	we	have	hired	Mrs.	Tricia	Dembrowsky	as	our	
new	lead	preschool	teacher	for	the	2024-2025	school	year.		Mrs.	
Dembrowsky,	a	Stoughton	resident,	has	a	BS	in	Elementary	Education	from	
Bridgewater	State	and	has	taken	numerous	education	workshops	at	
Emmanuel	College.		After	staying	home	and	raising	her	children,	Mrs.	
Dembrowsky	was	the	lead	preschool	teacher	at	St.	Joseph	School	in	Holbrook	
for	five	years.		She	is	excited	to	return	to	the	classroom,	particularly	in	a	
Catholic	preschool	setting.		A	fun	note	–	her	husband	graduated	from	SJS!		
	
During	my	interview	and	our	teacher’s	interview,	Tricia	showed	a	wonderful	
grasp	of	preschool	philosophy,	one	that	meshes	well	with	our	philosophy.		She	
also	had	some	wonderful	new	ideas.		Mrs.	Dembrowsky’s	former	principal	
also	gave	her	a	glowing	review.		We	are	excited	that	Mrs.	Dembrowsky	will	
join	Mrs.	Perdios	in	our	preschool	classroom	next	year.		We	will	have	a	meet	
and	greet	with	Mrs.	Dembrowsky	before	school	in	August.	
	
Please	make	a	final	check	of	outstanding	incidentals	for	the	2023-2024	school	
year.		We	close	the	fiscal	year	at	the	end	of	the	month.		We	will	also	roll	over	
FACTS	by	July	1	to	the	new	school	year.	
	
SJS	Calendar	
	
Wednesday,	August	28	–	First	Day	of	School	for	Kindergarten	–	Grade	8	
	
Second	Notices	
	
CORI	Form	for	2024-2025	
Click	here	for	the	2024-2025	CORI	form.		The	original	filled	out	form	must	be	
returned	to	Mrs.	Sullivan.	
	
Helpful	Links	
Ebackpack	-		Click	here	
2024-2025	Calendar	-	Click	here		
	
	Chris	

https://www.sjscanton.org/_files/ugd/cf16e2_28d833284fd64ee19d5b865d1f017516.pdf
https://www.sjscanton.org/e-backpack
https://www.sjscanton.org/_files/ugd/cf16e2_4c14dbdec5ca462f9358d2ed8ec669de.pdf

